
AGENDA ITEM 11 

LONE WORKING POLICY 
 

Summary: To present the Board’s new Lone Working Policy to support the safety of our 
employees and volunteers 
 

Recommendation: That the Executive Committee approves the policy and recommends 
that it is taken forward to the October Board meeting for adoption. 
 
 

Report by: Andy Parsons - Chief Executive 

 
 
INTRODUCTION 
 

1. Following the Board’s adoption of the Health and Safety Policy and Process at the 

June meeting, there are two individual policies that will be presented for Executive 

approval and Board adoption during this current year:  

o Lone Working 

o Safeguarding 
 

2.  Consultation included the input of the wider team and the Voluntary Wardens. 

 

SUPPORTING PAPERS 

o Appendix A – Lone Working Policy 

 
 

 

SEPTEMBER 2020 


